
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club
Board meeting March 13, 2017 

Members Present: 
Officers: Matthew Stevens, Bob Doherty, Bill Johnson, Patrick O’Neal

Board members: Stephanie Hildreth, Rich Kennedy, Jeff Schuck, Al Sheppard, 
Jim Stewart, Kevin Rought, and David Zdanowicz.
 

 Patrick presented the finance report for January and February. A check for $600 
dollars was cut for a donation to the Seventh Day Adventist Church as a donation 
for the use of their facilities twice a month. 

 Jim Stewart made a plea for support of the VISTE Easter food drive.
 Our participation in the March for Babies was discussed. Bob will make the 

contact on behalf of the club. It would be desirable if we could get Ernie’s support
as net control for this event. Bob will contact Ernie personally and request his 
help. 

 Our participation in the Walk for Warriors was discussed. Once again, Bob will 
make the contacts and solicet support from the members for this worthy cause. 

 Our club will have a presence at the Kathleen Historical Society event. Rich, Bill, 
and Bob volunteered to support this effort. 

 The presenter for April will be Ben Henley. He will present the case for DMR or 
Digital Mobile Radio. 

 For the future, Bob, Matthew and Rich will be the contacts with the Seventh Day 
Adventist Church. 

 There was discussion regarding the use of the Polk Prison facilities, outside the 
prison grounds for future events, such as Field Day. Matthew and Rich will draft a
letter to the prison authorities, requesting the use of their facilities. 

 Matthew will continue to promote the State Parks On The Air. The club will fund 
sending QSL cards to the 100 to 150 contacts made thus far. 

 The club needs a projection screen. The board voted to procure one for $80. 
 Bill will contact Reverend Tim to let him know that we will no longer be using 

his facilities, and to thank him for his hospitality in hosting our club events in the 
past. 

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson Secretary








